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Merry Christmas
Dear Family and Friends,
Enrich Leadership is grateful for your commitment to prayer and finances over the 
years to support this ministry. As I was reflecting on this year, I realized we couldn’t 
have done it without you, our partners. In Luke 1:66, when the people asked “what this 
child was going to be, Zachariah answered the why he came; ‘‘ this child will be called 
a prophet of the most high; for you will go on before the Lord to prepare the way for 
him, to give his people the knowledge of salvation through the forgiveness of their sins 
vs77-79. May this CHRISTMAS guide our feet into the path of peace as the world is 
crying for peace “SHALOM”!! 
 
 “GLORY TO GOD IN THE HIGHEST HEAVEN, AND ON EARTH PEACE TO 
THOSE ON WHOM HIS FAVOR RESTS.”(Luke 2:14)
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